

Monday, 31 October 2005

712 Murray Street, West Perth Western Australia 6005

Phone: (08) 9321 3340 Fax: (08) 9481 4332 Email: wa@engineersaustralia.org.au www.wa engineersaustralia.org.au

ABN 91 715 164 429

Mr Branislav Grbovic Chairman Tesla Forum of WA Inc PO Box 48 Subiaco WA 6904

Dear Mr Grbovic,

## Re: Proposal for International Nikola Tesla Day - letter of support

Thank you for your letter of 2 October 2005, providing information about the proposal for an International Nikola Tesla Day on 10 July 2006.

The WA Division of Engineers Australia is happy to provide this letter as evidence of our support for this proposal.

We appreciate the opportunity to contribute to your venture and wish you every success.

Yours sincerely

/Janice Lake

Executive Director, WA Division

O Ahe